
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Opening 4th December 2023 for one day only! 
 
The Junior Fogs team are excited to announce the return of our ever-popular Christmas market event, 
magically renamed ‘Elfridges’. 
 
To those parents new to the school, each year we offer the children a chance during the school  
day to come and shop for their nearest and dearest (or themselves!) It’s a wonderful event and  
so lovely to watch the children carefully and thoughtfully choose their gifts and embrace the  
Christmas spirit! 
 
Gifts at Elfridge’s will range from 50p-£3. You will be able to purchase vouchers in different  
denominations and these will be printed off for the children to use as payment on the day,  
like they have real money!  
 
There will also be an option to make a gifted donation for a denomination of your choice should you  
wish to. These kind donations will be used for children who may not otherwise be able to shop,  
or to benefit a child for future events.  
 
Vouchers are available NOW via this link - 
 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=71495 
 
Vouchers need to be purchased by midnight on 30 November. 
 
Christmas headwear is encouraged for this event and each child will receive an edible festive  
treat at checkout! 
 
We are always on the lookout for extra Christmas elves to help with the smooth  
running of our events. Please email Fogschools@outlook.com or message us on  
Facebook if you would like to help spread some Christmas cheer! 
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